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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
WINNIPEG

April 3rd, 1933.

K.G.BSir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal & Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Que.

• i• »

Dear Sir:-

I am in receipt of your letter of 
March 31st, with reference to our schedule of allow­
ances for relief cases.

X appreciate very much the very competent 
analysis you have made cf this schedule, and wish to 
thank you for your efforts in our behalf.

Yours truly,
■

S:
■
1■ Assistant Deputy Minister.
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